To Sir John MacAlister.

13, N. Gds. Oxford.

17th. April, 1919.

Letter Typewritten.

Dear MacAlister,

Monday, 28th, 4 p.m. could we have a Committee room to discuss a Tb. Journal problem?

Some enterprising young men are tyring to plan starting a new T.b. journal, and while it is none of my d b, I am trying to had them off and get a fusion with the British Journal of Tuberculosis (Kelynack's) and get the various the bodies in the country interested so as to have a really first class journal.

Sincerely yours,

Wm. Osler.